
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor                 Term:   Summer Term 2 2022            Topic:  Festivals 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have been learning about measure this term in 

Maths. We compared the height of the pupils and 

teachers. (Some of us are taller than the teachers which 

we found very funny! We also compared longer and 

shorter objects, and particularly enjoyed comparing 

dinosaur tails! We are able to compare heavy and light 

objects and have been practicing our measuring skills 

during cooking lessons. We made playdough in maths 

and had to read the recipe and measure really 

carefully, so that our playdough was just right. We were 

then able to compare different sized playdough 

shapes. We have continued to practice using money 

during our class snack shop and when buying our 

cooking ingredients at the supermarket.  

In PSHE we have been learning how to cross the road 

safely, using toucan and zebra crossings. We know to 

look left and right, and are getting better at looking 

when we are actually crossing the road too. We have 

also been learning how to keep our money safe. 

We have been able to communicate with lots of 

people whilst out in the community this term. We 

cheered on our friends whilst bowling and were very 

pleased to be promoted to the VIP area! We asked zoo 

staff lots of questions at Marwell zoo, and enjoyed 

seeing the animals, however most of us agreed that we 

liked the lego dinosaurs best! We had lots of fun at crazy 

golf and counted our scores. We were very polite to the 

golf staff when we collected our clubs and balls.  

It has been wonderful to be back with the whole Castle 

School community this term. We loved our sunny jubilee 

picnic and took part in lots of activities with people from 

across the school. We made sausage rolls and biscuits 

to add to our picnic, as well as special jubilee hats and 

bunting. We enjoyed the activities, especially the water 

obstacle course, bubbles and the picture of the 

queens’ head that we made out of natural materials.  

We were very proud of our achievements at the band 

stand and loved seeing so many of you there. We 

practiced singing and signing in the choir rehearsals 

and enjoyed performing in front of the whole school. 

We liked joining in with the other performances too, 

especially singing shotgun.  

We have been spending time with Wallingford class 

from Post 16, at parks and at Post 16 site. We know are 

year 11’s will do really well there in September, and 

everyone else enjoyed being able to see their Post 16 

friends again. We are now familiar with the building and 

lots of people there. 

We hope you have a great summer holiday and we 

look forward to welcoming lots of Windsor students 

back in September (and seeing our year 11’s very soon, 

both at main site and Post 16. 

 

 

  

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

End of term –Friday 15th July 

 

First day of term – Monday 5th September 


